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15th March 2011
Dear Sir/Madam

Re: Flights to/From Sri Guru Ram Dass Ji International Airport, Amritsar    (India). 

I would like to take a few moments of your time to bring the following details to your attention: As you may be aware there is a population in the region of 1 million Panjabis residing in UK. As a result of this, significant numbers of people fly in each direction to/from India.

Due to the limited options of different airlines most of the travel previously has been from/to Heathrow and Delhi.  However, more recently there has been an increase in numbers of flights rotating between Amritsar to/from Heathrow/Birmingham and Manchester.

The increase in this service has prompted further capacity development of the Sri Guru Ram Dass Ji Airport at Amritsar, where facilities and quality of standards has been significantly improved.  Furthermore this has had a positive impact on secondary infra structure in the surrounding areas such as hotels, roads, shops etc now offer much better experiences for visitors. As you can imagine this has opened new opportunities for commerce.

We anticipate that this newly improved airport will also prove popular from other European airports based in countries such as Italy and Germany where there are also sizeable Panjabi communities.

Please find attached some marketing materials relating to the airport. We hope that your airline will consider offering flights to Amritsar. We would be happy to work with you to promote the flights, make contact with airline tickets agents popular amongst the Panjabi community etc

Please let us know if we can assist in any way.

Yours Faithfully 
Councillor G S Atwal

Interim chair General Purposes Sub-Committee
Sikh Council UK
SCUK c/o Sikh Community & Youth Services (SCYS), 203 Ilkeston Road, Radford, Nottingham. NG7 3FW 
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